
May 4,2004 

Mr. Thomas Dorman 
Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Dear Mr. Dorman: 

RECEIVED 

MAY 0 5 2004 

PUBLIC SERV.CF 
COMMISSION 

I am writing to express my concern regarding a recently received notice from the 
Kentucky-American Water Company. (Please see enclosed photocopy). 
As you can see, under their proposal, average rates for residential as well as commercial 
customers would rise over 40 percent! 

While periodic, reasonable increases in utility rates are both necessary and expected, for 
Kentucky-American to gouge customers in order to facilitate their purchase of Tri- 
Village Water District is inherently unfair. 

With the cost of other utilities also on the rise, I trust your office will make every effort to 
negotiate a fair and balanced settlement in this matter. You may contact me at any time if 
needed, or if you can provide additional details. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Paresh Merchant 

430 Eagle View Lane 
Owenton, KY 40359 
(502) 484-5352 




